City of Hermosa
Reach

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF HEARING BEFORE THE PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION TO
CONSIDER A PROPOSAL TO STRIPE A PARKING LIMIT LINE (RED) ON
THE WEST SIDE OF LOMA DRIVE (SOUTH OF PIER AVENUE)

WHAT'S BEING
DISCUSSED:

WHY THIS AD:

WHERE & WHEN:

CONTACT:

PUBLIC HEARING

A proposal to paint a red parking limit line on the west side of Loma
Dr. south of Pier Ave., seven feet east of the edge of the roadway

A public hearing will be held to give you an opportunity to talk about
the issues before any changes take place in your neighborhood.

A public hearing will be held at the regular Public Works Commission
meeting on Wednesday, December 17, 2004 at 7:00 or shortly
thereafter, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 1315 Valley Drive,
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254.

The City’s contact person is Richard D. Morgan, P.E., Director of
Public Works, 310/318-0211.



